## PADBC-NEWSLETTER

16 JUL 2022

The city of Surrey is doing renovations to Elgin Hall starting 18 July. The first phase is a new roof and this may cause some noise issues during the game but we feel it will be minimal. The west side parking lot will be used by the workers.

We are looking for a person to replace Paul O'Brien on the executive board.

Peace Arch DBC has been open for Face-to-Face play at Elgin Hall since the 8 March 2022. We have enjoyed welcoming back a very solid core of players. Unfortunately costs have risen well above income and the club is operating at a loss. The club is working with the City of Surrey and other stake holders to find a solution.

## We are looking to trying some new ideas in the fall;

- -Beginner lessons which would lead to another group beside the open game.
- Bring a friend/new partner day.
- -A social day of fun bridge.

If you have an idea or comment, please send me an email.

The Wednesday night game will remain on BBO to accommodate our players.

## https://www.bridgewebs.com/peacearchdbc/

The Club thanks all of our members for their continued support and understanding.